

Friday, June 2, 2023, at noon INAUGURAL

Veterans Appreciation Summer Picnic

Kenosha County Executive Samantha Kerkman invites you to celebrate the start of the summer at the Kenosha County Veterans Memorial Park

KENOSHA COUNTY VETERANS MEMORIAL PARK VETERANS HONOR PLAZA

8500 Karow Court, Twin Lakes

Entrance located off Highway F (Bassett Road), just west of Highway KD (352nd Avenue)

Lunch will be served courtesy of MISSION BBQ.

Transportation to the park at 11 a.m. will be provided from Festival Foods, 3207 80th St. in Kenosha, courtesy of Dousman Transport Co.

Please confirm your transportation no later than June 1.

To request transportation or for other questions, please call 262-605-6690 or send an email to Veterans. Services@kenoshacounty.org.







Scan this code to share your story on the Kenosha County Veterans Honor Registry

